
Dear Year 4,

It was such a treat to see some of your lovely faces this week during 
our class quizzes! Thank you and well done to those of you who took 
part.

We are really looking forward to seeing everyone on the 15th for our 
picnic afternoon. We hope you can all join us. Please bring your 
recorder and recorder book on this day as we are collecting them in. 

The holidays will soon be here and you can relax and spend time with 
your families. How could you continue being an active citizen at 
home? Perhaps you could think of some random acts of kindness to 
do over the summer, at home or even in your community. 

Please do have a look at our display boards in purple mash – there is
still time for you to post some writing e.g. a book review, a poem or 
some of your Maths learning. Have a go!  

Stay safe, be happy and be kind!

Lots of love Mrs Simpson and Mrs Bench xx

Last week’s riddle

I have hands, but I cannot clap. What am I? A clock!

What can you catch but not throw?


